From: "george ¢ rice” <grrice@cableone.net>

To: "Nelda Guerra” <guerrani@ector-county.k12.bx.us>
Date: 10/8/2005 9:57:15 AM
Subject: Re: Fw: A WORTHWHILE REPEAT

Nelda, | am making my request to speak before the ECISD School Board, on the
subect of IL.Legal immigration, DEMOCRACY, and the NON-excisting "Seperation
of Church and State" God Bless and God Bless America

George



